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POLICE STATIONS, WARREN-BLACKWOOD 
Petition 

Mr P.D. Omodei presented the following petition bearing the signatures of 50 persons - 

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of the Parliament of Western 
Australia in Parliament assembled. 

Police Stations - Warren Blackwood 

The communities of Augusta, Pemberton, Northcliffe and Nannup are alarmed about revelations that a 
police station may be closed or scaled down in our region. 

The existence of a secret report containing a list of 22 (twenty-two) police stations that could be 
potentially closed, in country Western Australian, is yet another reason for us to be deeply concerned 
that the Government has even considered closing any police stations. 

Now we ask that the Premier and/or the Minister for Police makes a very clear statement to South West 
communities as to whether a list of police stations to be possibly closed exists and if so, make a clear 
and unambiguous announcement that NO police stations in the Warren Blackwood electorate will be 
closed. 

[See petition No 175.] 
 


